
 

 

Dear Shaun, 

Having reviewed the changes that are proposed I do not see them presenting issues to the School Transport Team. 

The change to the minimum boot space requirements and the direct access to and from seats which allows the 

reintroduction of 6-seater vehicles is a positive. It will allow better vehicle utilisation within Torbay, as we currently 

struggle to procure enough 8 seater vehicles to optimize our route allocation. 

Kind Regards, 

Jay  

 
Jay Clark  | School Transport Manager 
2nd Floor (Room SF338) Electric House, c/o Town Hall, Castle Circus, Torquay, TQ1 3DR 
Office: 01803 207684  |  Mobile: xxxxx xxxxxx 
jay.clark@torbay.gov.uk  
 
Please note my normal working hours are Monday to Friday (07:30 – 15:30) 
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